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AERIE 

2018-2019 – OFFICERS 
 

Jr. Past Worthy President-  
Worthy President   - Claiborne Fisher 
Worthy Vice-President   - Lawrence Collins 
Worthy Chaplain   - Richard Jeffress 
Worthy Secretary   - Al Bracy 
Worthy Treasurer   - Jimmie Pittman 
Worthy Conductor   - Lyndon Hancock 
Worthy Inside Guard   - Douglas Trammell 
 

Worthy Trustees:  
                   James K. Moneymaker- Chairman 
                   James V. Hall 
                   William Morris 
            Mike Smith 
       Jay Harrison 
 
 

Social Room Manager - Susan Kile     
 

 

 

 

 

 

                            
Auxiliary 

2018-2019 - OFFICERS 
 
Past Madam President - Lesta Lane 
Madam President - Crystal Miller 
Madam Vice-President - Pat Radcliffe 
Madam Chaplain - Debra Bowles 
Madam Secretary - Pat Rose  
Madam Treasurer - Shirley Ragar 
Madam Conductor - Wendy Carlyle 
Madam Inside Guard - Shirley Martinez 
Madam Outside Guard - Courtney Harrison 
Madam Trustees - Linda Humphries 
 - Cathy Jones 
 - Crystal Christian  
   

AERIE  

Meetings 

1
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Each Month 



PPEETTEERRSSBBUURRGG  EEAAGGLLEESS  ##888822  NNEEWWSS  
AAeerriiee  &&  AAuuxxiilliiaarryy  

DDEECCEEMMBBEERR  22001188  
 
 

FROM THE AERIE SECRETARY’S DESK : 
Congratulations to our newly initiated brothers:  Jake Allen, Tommy V. Ashworth, David A. Bullock, Cynthia B. Busby, Heidi 
Dance, Gary J. Easter, W. Scott Eley, Milton D. Nealy, Daphne L. Sexton, Mitchell K. Shelton, Sean B. Waddell and John B. 
Williams. 
 

Aerie E-Mail address is secretary@foe882.com.      Don’t forget to check us out on Facebook! 
 

Aerie Master Calendar can be found at the following link:  www.foe882.com 
                                                                                                                 

AERIE MEETINGS - The meetings are the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of each month.  We have an attendance drawing at every 
membership meeting but you must be present to win.  Please attend the meetings so your voice can be heard. 
 

Replacement keycards cost $5.00.  All defective, broken, etc. cards that are brought or left for the Secretaries office will 
be replaced at no cost. 
 
FROM THE SOCIAL ROOM MANAGER : 
Just in case you don’t know how TERRIFIC you are, THANK YOU!  Our Thanksgiving lunch was a great success and the 
Aerie/Auxiliary couldn’t have done it without the Social Room Employees who worked so hard and diligently to getting the 
turkey and gravy cooked,  making sure the tables were set, the food had spaces and places for warming, helping cut 
deserts, all the clean up, etc.  You don’t hear it enough, so THANK YOU again.   
 
Please be sure and thank the Social Room Staff for all that they did to make sure that the Aerie/Auxiliary Thanksgiving 
Dinner was a success.  
 
I also want to thank those who pitched in with the clean up.  Your helping hands were very much appreciated.   
 
Aerie/Auxiliary Events: 

 
Queen of Hearts – Will resume after the New Year.  More information to follow. 
 

   

Christmas Dance – December 1, 2018 - hors d’oeuvres and cocktails from 6:00 – 7:30 Shades of Gray 
Band starts at 8 p.m.   Tickets will be $10 each.      

 
Employee Christmas Party -   December 9th   Social Room will be closing early at 6 p.m. 
 

 
 

Reminder:  the Aerie will be closed on December 25th, 2018. 
 
SICK AND SHUT INS ~ David Hathaway and Jay Harrison,  Melinda Frederick, Patty Pell ,  Pat Tucker, Nancy 
Mofatt Snow’s husband Wayne, and Chuck Duncan please remember our Brothers  & Sisters that may be sick, 
shut-in or in nursing homes.  They need our prayers, cards, calls & visits. 

 
DEEPEST SYMPATHIES ~  The Family of William J. Devine on his passing and to PMP Lesta Lane in the death of 
her brother Raymond “Squirrel” Branch. 
 

DELEGATES CLUB ~ Chairman – Jeff Sweeney asked that everyone be notified of the next meeting of the Delegates 
Club on Thursday, December 6th, at 6 p.m. Those that have been delegates and are still eligible, all Past Worthy 
Presidents & Past Madam Presidents,  anyone interested in becoming a delegate and anyone that may be going 
to the state convention that are interested in becoming delegates for the upcoming year.  We need to start 
raising money for our rooms etc. for the convention.  Our last meeting was very informative. 

mailto:secretary@foe882.com
http://www.foe882.com/


~ NEWS FROM THE LADIES AUXILIARY ~ 
 

“MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL!” 
 

“Remember the Reason for the Season” 
 

It’s that time of year when everyone gets more social seeing their family & friends.  How about stopping in the Aerie 
during the weeks ahead and join your brothers & sisters in a beverage of your choice & see what’s going on in the lives of 
your “Eagle family”.  During the week some of the ladies get together & really have fun having dinner, a beverage & 
chatting about what’s happening in their world.  Some of these ladies are so funny it really brightens your day and 
hopefully theirs too.   
  

Auxiliary Officers Meetings – will begin at 6:30 p.m. before our regular Meeting at 7 p.m. - this is must according to our 
Rules and Regulations.  All officers are required to attend. 
 
Thanksgiving Potluck Dinner was held on November 18th, jointly with our Aerie brothers. Everyone that 
came enjoyed the good food & fellowship. Thank you WP Claiborne Fisher for joining in the festivities and 
Brother Ray Bowles for leading us in prayer for all of our many blessings.  A “BIG THANK YOU” to our Club 
Manager, Susan Kile and her staff.   Susan you and your staff made everyone feel welcomed, wanted and 
just plain glad that we came to join everyone….thanks again for making everyone feel so welcomed!  
Hopefully this can become an annual event. 
 
In the Works:  
 

Texas Holdem’ Card Game - PMP Lest Lane has asked that we cancel the card game until after the 
holidays and start the game up again on Monday night, January 7th, unless someone else would like to 
take over the running of the games until she can return.  All proceeds for the evening is split between 
the Aerie & Auxiliary for charity.  Looking forward to more participation & fellowship.  Charity 
donation of $20.  

 
Boston Butt Sale “Thank You” David Archer & Wilson Abernathy for cooking the “very tasty butts”, you 
always do an outstanding job. Thank you to Shirley Ragar for organizing the event and all that helped. 
This was a joint fundraiser for the Aerie & Auxiliary.  Sign up for your BBQ Butt! 
 

 
Pancake Breakfast with Mr. & Mrs. Santa Claus – Deadline to sign up - December 2nd. 

Saturday – December 8th -10 a.m. – 12 noon.  Sign sheet at entrance to Social Room, Please sign up your 
children, ages up to 12, Print legibly - name, age & gender, Santa needs to know for gifts and Social Room 
Manager needs to know for preparing the delicious pancakes.  

 
Auxiliary Christmas Party – Thursday – December 20th – Meeting starts at 6 p.m. – party starts at 6:30 p.m. – 
PMP Beverly Ezell is chairman of the event, so you know it will be a nice evening.  Bring a $20.00 gift for 
exchange if you want, this is not mandatory, if you bring a gift you will get a gift for exchange. Everyone 
bring finger foods to share with your sisters. 
 
Filling “Pocketbooks” for the Homeless – PMP Lesta Lane wishes to thank everyone for the overwhelming response to 
helping the homeless.  The “pocketbooks” will be delivered to the homeless and those in need the first week of 
December. “You can always count of the generosity of our brothers & sisters of FOE #882”! 
 

Chili Cook-off – Super Bowl Sunday –February 3rd – from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. - make your favorite chili recipe to 
be judged for the best in show, bring a dish to share and watch the football teams that made it to the Super 
bowl! 
  

White Elephant Sale – date not set – but we do have two fine gentleman RJ & Claiborne who volunteered to 
be the auctioneer….looking forward to a fun evening in the future. 
 

Bake Sale each third Saturday of the month – Ladies bring your items for sale everyone looks forward to those tasty 
desserts, breads, etc. for sale. 
 

Welcome New Members -  Wanda Alley, Meg McCarter, Jewel Powers, Kathy Cosley, Carol Rackley and Judy Harris. We are 
so happy to have you ladies join us.  We have several members to be initiated. 
 

“Have a Wonderful Christmas & a Healthy, Happy & Prosperous New Year” 
 
Keep smiling……Pat Rose ….Reporting! 



    
      

   
BBBIIINNNGGGOOO   SSSCCCHHHEEEDDDUUULLLEEE   

  IF CHANGES ARE MADE PLEASE LET THE BINGO MANAGER KNOW WHO IS WORKING.  
 Those working the floor report to David by 6:00 p.m. OR let him know what time you will  

be there. 
****CHECK THE LIST FOR CHANGES*********** 

Bingo Guidelines in the drawer that remains unlocked each week. If you have questions  
please refer to the Bingo Book for help or ask any of your “bingo” sisters.                          
                             

   

DDDEEECCCEEEMMMBBBEEERRR   
DECEMBER 7TH - PAT ROSE, SHARON PEARSON, SAUNDRA HUGHES, BERKELEY VAUGHAN, 

                             (BAKER - SHELBY HARRISON) 

DECEMBER 14TH - DEBRA BOWLES, PAM MITCHELL, LYNN JONES,  JEAN CAPEL,  

 COURTNEY HARRISON (BAKER –BEVERLY EZELL) 

DECEMBER 21ST -  CRYSTAL MILLER, SHIRLEY MARTINEZ, SHERRY TAYLOR,  

    WENDY CARYLE (BAKER - TERRI LYNN BROWDER) 

DECEMBER 28TH - CRYSTAL CHRISTIAN, PAT RADCLIFFE, ROSE WILLIAMS,  

 LINDA HUMPHRIES, DEBBIE ARCHER   

 
-  
 

JJJAAANNNUUUAAARRRYYY   
JANUARY 4TH  - PAT ROSE, SHARON PEARSON, SAUNDRA HUGHES, BERKELEY VAUGHAN, 

                             (BAKER - SHELBY HARRISON) 

JANUARY 14TH - LYNN JONES, COURTNEY HARRISON (BAKER –BEVERLY EZELL) 

 NEW PEOPLE TO BE ADDED BEFORE SCHEDULED DATE. 

JANUARY 18TH -  CRYSTAL MILLER, SHIRLEY MARTINEZ, SHERRY TAYLOR,  

    WENDY CARYLE (BAKER - TERRI LYNN BROWDER) 

JANUARY  25TH - CRYSTAL CHRISTIAN, PAT RADCLIFFE, ROSE WILLIAMS,  

 LINDA HUMPHRIES, DEBBIE ARCHER   

 
 

 

IF FOR ANY REASON YOU CANNOT MAKE YOUR COMMITMENT TO WORK BINGO FOR A 
PARTICULAR WEEK, PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT.  ATTEND A MEETING PRIOR TO YOUR WEEK 
TO WORK AND GET A TRADE.  PLEASE NOTIFY YOUR PRESIDENT, CRYSTAL MILLER – 720-3828 , 
OR JANETT WEEKS - 892-7057.  PLEASE LET SOMEONE KNOW SO ARRANGMENTS CAN BE MADE 
TO HAVE YOUR WEEK COVERED.  WE CAN ALWAYS USE MORE HELP TO MAKE UP MORE TEAMS, 
THIS IS THE ONLY STEADY INCOME THAT THE AUXILIARY HAS, PLEASE CONSIDER HELPING YOUR 
SISTERS ON THIS PROJECT. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


